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As a person with disabilities, mail-in voting ensures that I have the ability to vote. No 

one with disabilities should lose their right to vote because they cannot physically go 

to a polling place on a particular day. This bill is just one more way to eliminate rights, 

while increasing election costs. Please vote no and preserve mail-in voting in 

Oregon.  


